
Important Update: Delayed Opening 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you safe and warm. Due to the inclement weather conditions in our 

area, we regret to inform you that our restaurant will have a delayed opening today. 

Updated Opening Time: 12:00 PM 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding as we 

ensure the safety of our staff and patrons. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to serving you soon! 

Sincerely, 

Your Restaurant Name 

Contact: (123) 456-7890 

Email: info@yourrestaurant.com 


